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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

The end of year Mary Poppins finale dance concert is on Monday the 9th of December in week 9 at 10am. 

The students need some simple costumes from home listed below. The following outfits have been 

requested for each dance group. These costumes are usually readily available at home or in cost effective 

stores. Parents and carers are welcome, all classes will be in the audience. 

 

- Stage 3 and Stage 1 Hip Hop need to be dressed like chimney sweepers, old clothes that are 

brown, black or white with braces etc. 

 

- Stage 3 Jazz will need bright tutus. 

 

- Stage 1 Jazz colourful childrens clothes, polka dots, stripes etc. 

 

- Stage 2 Jazz black and purple edgy looking theme. (Jeans with or without rips, black/purple or dark 

coloured t-shirts) 

 

- Stage 2 Hip Hop dressed like office workers, black, grey and white and maybe with a tie. 

 

Once you have your costume please bring it to school to give to your dance teacher no later than the 6th 

of December, Friday week 9. 

 

 

Rehearsals 
  

Miss Alecia will be holding two combined dance rehearsals for our upcoming end of year concert. 

The details for the rehearsals are as follows: 

 

All dance students will need to attend the first rehearsal at 8:50 am on Friday the 15th of 

November week 5 and the second rehearsal at 8:50 am on Thursday the 21st of November 

week 6 in the hall. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Freestone                                                        Mrs Betts-Smith                                               

Dance Coordinator                                                                                                                               Principal 

 

 


